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Welcome to our newsletter – we intend to publish new issues when there is something new to report.  In this edition we will be covering: The Friends & Family Test, Patient participation group, electronic prescriptions, mobile telephone number, visiting A&E, Pharmacy first, Travel vaccinations, Ebola and consent to share information.
Friend & Family Test

We would like to get feedback on any recent visits to see your GP, Nurse or Healthcare professional. Please visit the website www.iwantgreatcare.org, find Wey Family Practice and leave your feedback.  Alternatively you can pick up a paper version of our questionnaire from Reception.

Please remember we offer a complaints procedure which complies with NHS standards. If you have a specific issue about the care you have received, then please contact the Practice for a copy of our complaints procedure as the FFT may not be the appropriate way to deal with your personal concerns.
Patient Participation Group

We are always looking for patients to join our group to help influence our service.  You can either be part of our virtual group online by giving us your email address or you can join us for our patient participation group meetings that take place 3-4 times a year. Please contact the practice and a member of staff will be able to inform you how to sign up.

Electronic Prescriptions

Sign up for our electronic prescription service.  This will not affect the way you request your repeat prescriptions.  What it will mean is that you no longer have to come back to the practice to pick up your prescription.  It will be electronically sent to the Pharmacy of your choice and will be at the pharmacy after it is authorised at the Surgery.  The Pharmacy may be your local pharmacy but you can request a pharmacy where you work, if that is more convenient.  Please tell a receptionist which nominated pharmacy you would like to use.
Have you given us your mobile telephone number?

Please ensure Reception has a correct mobile number for you. This enables us to send you reminders for any booked appointments.










PTO
Is your visit to A&E really an emergency?

When you go to A&E and your ailment is not an emergency, it puts extra strain on the staff in A&E making it difficult for the doctors and nurses to give the necessary attention to those who really need it.

The question you should ask yourself before considering A&E is it life threatening?  Please help us make A&E work for what it is designed for so that those who really need the help can benefit fully from the service.

How to get the most of your NHS – Pharmacy first

Every week appointments with your GP are taken to discuss minor conditions. Advice and treatment for these problems can be received at your local pharmacy.  If you are suffering from one of the following problems, you may not need to go to your GP for treatment. So instead of waiting for a GP appointment, please visit your local pharmacy first.
Acne, Athlete’s foot, back pain, cold sores, conjunctivitis, constipation, contact dermatitis, coughs & colds, cystisis, diarrhoea, earache, ear wax, fever, haemorrhoids (piles), hayfever & allergies, head lice, headache, indigestion, insect bites, mouth ulcers, nappy rash, scabies, strains & sprains, teething, threadworm, thrush, sire throat, warts & verruccas.

Travel immunisations
Plan ahead to stay safe on holiday. We provide a non-nhs service as we understand that getting your vaccinations with us is often the most convenient way.  Please plan ahead (at least six weeks) and book an appointment with our practice nurse.  Some of these vaccinations and travel advice may incur a charge as they are not provided on the NHS. Please ask at reception for a list of the charges.
What is Ebola
Ebola is a Viral Haemorrhagic Fever (VHF) originating in West Africa. At the time of this newsletter, one case had been reported in the UK. Ebola is spread by droplet and faecal/oral contamination but not by airborne transmission.  If you have a temperature of 38 degrees or higher or have had a fever in the past 24 hours and have visited West Africa in the last 21 days, please do not visit your surgery or walk-in centre to reduce the spread of the virus. Please ring 111 for advice.
Consent to share information 
In addition we would like to remind all patients to consider whether you wish to give permission for a third party (e.g. spouse, family member or carer) to discuss your medical details with us. Every patient is entitled to confidentiality with regards to their medical details and this means that the Doctors, Nurses and support staff in the Practice are not allowed to speak to your spouse, any of your relatives or representatives about any aspects of your health without your express permission. If you would like someone to be able to speak directly to us on your behalf then we need to have your written permission. This can then be scanned in to your medical records.
THANK YOU
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